
 

 

Loughton Wombles Newsletter No. 3 

 

Loughton Wombles successfully carried out their third 

group litter pick on Saturday 12 February 2022. 

The Loughton Wombles met in two locations, one group 

at the corner of Marlescroft Way, off Oakwood Hill land the 

second group at the corner of Newmans Lane and 

Rectory Lane. 

Our next group meeting will be on Saturday 26 March at 

10.30am. Meeting points to be advised nearer the date 

once we know numbers who will be attending and where 

you are coming from.  Please let us know if you are able 

to attend. It really helps us work out how many different 

locations we can cover each time. 

We would really like another volunteer co-ordinator to 

assist with organising future litter picks, please inform me 

if you are interested, it will just be a matter of liaising with 

a small number of other Wombles to organise future litter 

picks. 

Please let us know whether you go out, either on your own 

or in small ‘womble’ groups in the meantime ? It will assist 

us in understanding the impact we are making in the 

community.   

Please see some photos below of our Wombles out on the 

last litter pick, who even got a glimpse of sunshine!  Any 

litter removed helps wildlife and creates a better space for 

humans too! Counteract litterbugs by being a Loughton 

Womble – spread the word. 

Once again may we thank you for your support. 

Regards      Debbie   &. Mark 
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